
RADIO STATION

WDLR Delaware, Ohio
1550 KC Box 317 *** Phone 31107

June 12, 1961

Mr. Kermit Geary
R. R. 2
Box 298
Walnutport, Pa.

Dear Mr. Geary:

This is to acknowledge receipt of our transmission of
6:40 to 6:45 P.M., March 7, 1961.

I have checked our station log, and find that your re-
ception agrees with our transmission as of that time
and date.

We are transmitting with a Collins 212F-1 console into
a Collins 550-A tranamitter. with 500 watts of power,
thru a two tower directional antenna system beamed south
at a true heading of 175°.

Thanks for your letter and if I can be of amy further
service to you, please feel free to drop me a line.

Sincerely yours,

RADIO STATION WDLR

,

Staml y Anderson
Chief Engineer


